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Merger Process 
 

 

 

1. As discussed at the last meeting of the DAT Steering Group on 24 
February, and the last meeting of the ‘old’ Safer Stockton Partnership 
on 17 March, it is proposed to support the merger process by updating 
the Induction Pack for members of the Partnership, and it is proposed 
to hand out hard copies of this latest version in conjunction with this 
agenda item (and to email copies to those not present).  The Induction 
Pack will also be made available to download from the Partnership 
website www.saferstockton.com. 

 
 
 
2. It is recognised that there will be a few members of the Partnership 

who will not be familiar with other representatives and their agencies.  
It is therefore proposed to include an item on the agenda for the next 
meeting, on 16 June, at which each member of the Partnership can 
provide a 2 minute input on their role in relation to the Partnership (e.g. 
who they represent, what they are interested in, links they can provide 
to other bodies etc). 

 
 
 
3. Views of members of the Partnership are sought on this proposal or 

any alternative means of facilitating the merger process. 

http://www.saferstockton.com/

